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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back everyone! I hope that you all had an enjoyable and restful half term break. Term 6 has got off to a 

flying start with lots of fabulous learning taking place across the school. 

Today it was the turn of the staff to participate as online learners as we all enjoyed our virtual INSET Day, led by 

the Literacy Consultant Dean Thompson on the topic of ôTalk for Readingõ.  

Thank you Dean for sharing your knowledge and passion for reading with us today and to all the staff for being 

so engaged throughout! We look forward to sharing some of the learning from this day with the pupils during 

the coming term as we further develop the teaching of reading across the school. 

Looking ahead to next academic year, the dates of the 2 remaining INSET Days have now been set for Tuesday 4
th

 

January 2022 and Monday 6
th

 June 2022 when school will be closed to pupils on these dates. Dates of all other 

INSET days can be found on the school website. 

Many thanks to all parents and carers who attended the virtual parent consultation meetings that were held this 

week; it was lovely to hear so many of your voices around the school! If you were unable to attend then please do 

contact your childõs teacher at the class email address in order to arrange an appointment at a mutually 

convenient time. All parents and carers will receive an end of year report, capturing your childõs achievements this 

year, week beginning 12
th

 July. 

On Monday we welcome Matthew Walker school photographer back to Slade to take class photos of your child 

and their peers at the end of their extraordinary year together. Please be assured that protective measures have 

been put in place, both by Matthew and us as a school, to ensure your childõs safety during this process including 

class photos being taken outside. There will be no photographs taken of any other teams or groupings this year. 

A letter outlining a skeletal timetable of enrichment after school clubs for Term 6 will be sent out in a separate 

letter at the start of next week. Furthermore, a letter outlining the arrangements in place for the provision of 

wraparound care from the start of the next academic year, including booking arrangements, will be sent out by 

the end of next week. 

This week has seen an increase in requests for absence during term time. A reminder that the school attendance 

policy, including a Covid addendum, can be found on the school website and also includes information regarding 

requests for absence in term time and why such absences will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances. 

Once again, a reminder that protective face masks must  be worn by all adults at drop off and pick up times. A 

reminder too that gathering at the school gate and otherwise coming onto the site without an appointment is 

strictly not  allowed. Therefore please only arrive at the school gate within your allotted time and leave the vicinity 

of the school gate immediately after drop off or pick up.  

Have a lovely weekend.                                                                                       

Take care, stay safe and be kind x  

Karen Slade 
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